
Destiny is not a matter of chance, it is a matter of choice; it is not a thing to be waited for, it is a thing to be achieved. ~ 
Williams Jenning Bryan 

Women and Children’s Program to Host Conference 
Windsor Regional Hospital will host its first annual conference on October 13th and 14th, 2011:   “Women 
and Children First: Don’t Fall Behind”.  Speakers include Michelle Murray – Advanced Fetal Monitoring and 
Charlotte Daniels - OB Documentation and Legal Issues. Registration deadline is September 30th, 2011. 
For more information contact Cecile Cooke  (ext. 52501) or  Alissa Howe-Poisson (ext. 52416).  
Still Time to Dine at Per Bacco in August         
For the entire month of August, Per Bacco Ristorante (1199 Ottawa St.) is donating 10% of all lunch food 
sales to the Windsor Regional Hospital Foundation in support of the Cornerstone of Caring Campaign. 
This promotion is open to everyone – please let your friends and family know! Call 519-255-1199 for 
information, or visit www.perbacco.ca.  
Participate in “We Care for Kids” Events 
We Care for Kids is a nonprofit agency that supports children’s causes in our community. Recently they 
pledged 1 million to assist in replacing the Family Learning Centre at the Regional Children’s Centre 
(Western Campus). To raise these funds, a number of special events are planned. There will be a 
community walkathon at Malden Park on September 25th, a unique opportunity to participate in a 
walkathon on Boblo Island on September 18th and a Gala on September 30th, 2011. For more information 
on these events, contact Paula Talbot at ext. 52850. 
Register now for Racing the Vine (September 17, 2011) 
Visit www.racingthevine.com to register for the 3rd annual Racing the Vine Run/Walk. The 5km event takes 
place at D’Angelo Winery. The winner receives their weight in wine. All proceeds support the Cornerstone 
of Caring Campaign.  
Charity Bingos 
Windsor Regional Hospital continues to receive funds from the operations of Bingos in Windsor. Special 
charity nights are available to members of the organizations participating in operating Bingos. The next  
two will be held on August 23rd and September 21 at 8pm at Breakaway Gaming Centre at  669 Crawford. 
Simply tell them you are with Windsor Regional Hospital and you will receive a free gift and soft drink while 
you play. This applies to friends and family.  
Volunteers are Needed 
Volunteers are needed for WRH gift shops. For more information, contact Anita Schawillie (Met Campus) 
or Renee Hopes (Western Campus). Funds from the gift shop support equipment purchases.                

 
Did you know?  

Bedside Manor is a residence available to the families and friends of WRH patients only. 
It is located near the Met Campus. For more information, contact Rose Deluca at ext. 52410.  

Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital. 
Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 
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